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Making an Email Address for Job Searching
Making a separate email address to use for job searching is sometimes a good idea.  
It can help you get organized, keeping all the job-related emails in one place; it will let you keep your personal emails in separate place; it can make you appear more professional, especially if you choose the address name carefully.

The email address for job searching should not be a nickname.  ‘Snookums’ or ‘funkylady’, etc., etc., may not give the right impression!  Better to use your initials or your name.  For example ‘johnsmith56’.

You can set up an email account with a number of different providers. HOTMAIL, YAHOO and GOOGLE are widely used.

When writing an email to a prospective employer it is just like sending a formal letter.  Begin with ‘Dear MR/MRS/MISS etc.’ and end with ‘Your Sincerely’.  Use formal English and not ‘text-speak’ and make sure your spelling is correct.  Remember you are typing to impress!
If you are using an email for job searching remember to check it regularly - maybe once a day -  so you don’t lose out on an opportunity! 

Forth Community Resource Centre Steering Group

Recognised Scottish Charity SC031932

